
Westtown School has requested all Quarterly Meeting attenders park in the South Parking Lot.  The 
School has an Open House scheduled for early afternoon on Sunday, October 27, 2019.    Directions - To South Parking 
Lot on Westtown School Campus. 
 
South Access Directions: (Start at Route 926/Street Road & Westtown Road) 
Turn North onto Westtown Road and travel .6 mile around one bend.  Westtown Road then turns north.  Do not turn 
left/north. 
Proceed straight onto Oak Lane and onto campus (fields on the right).  Travel .2 mile to Friends Meeting Lane.   
For Parking:  Continue straight .2 mile to the South Parking Lot.   
For Drop Off:  Turn left onto Friends Meeting Lane and proceed to front of the meetinghouse which will be on your left. 
Drop off individual/s for whom walking is difficult and retrace your route to South Parking Lot. 
 
Northwest Access Directions:  (Start at Westtown Road and Westtown Way - Traveling South) 
Proceed South on Westtown Road at the 3-way stop sign intersection of Westtown Road and Westtown Way. 
Proceed 1.1 mile to stop sign.  You will pass Westtown Lake and the West Entrance of Westtown School. 
At the stop sign, turn left onto Oak Lane and onto campus (fields on the right).  Travel .2 mile to Friends Meeting 
Lane.   
For Parking:  Continue straight .2 mile to the South Parking Lot.   
For Drop Off:  Turn left onto Friends Meeting Lane and proceed to front of the meetinghouse which will be on your left. 
Drop off individual/s for whom walking is difficult and retrace your route to South Parking Lot. 
 
East Entrance (off Shady Grove Rd) of Westtown School Access Directions: 
Proceed .2 mile and circle round to Meetinghouse along East Lane.  Drop off any individuals for whom walking is 
difficult. 
Immediately turn right onto Friends Meeting Lane. Customary barriers will have been removed.  At stop sign, turn left 
onto Oak Lane.  —  Proceed .2 mile to South Parking Lot. 
 
Please Note For Individuals With Walking Difficulties:  If the driver, as well as the passengers have difficulty walking, 
we have been authorized in these cases that the driver park on either side of Friends Meeting Lane south of the 
meetinghouse toward the Oak Lane intersection.  If the driver cannot walk this distance, please notify a greeter at the 
meetinghouse door, and they will be glad to find someone who can park your car for you. 
 

 


